
 
 

The Amendment on BOCNET Service Charge Announcement 

 

 

Dear BOCNET valued customer, 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) would like to inform 

you that the special promotion on BOCNET service charge for corporate customers shall 

be terminated on 10th April 2023. The Bank shall resume the standard BOCNET service 

charge from 11th  April 2023onwards. Please find the information and details regarding the 

standard BOCNET service charge on our official website at www.bankofchina.co.th.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Thank you for your kind support. 

 

     Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

                                                     10th March 2023 

 


